
Eve River July 30 Gerry’s Report 
 
 
From: Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com] 
Sent:  Sat2016-07-30@7:37am 
 

Spoke with Gerry S on Friday. He reported that the fishing was still tough.  Gerry also 
mentioned that the top end of the Eve mainline would be closed for the rebuilding of two 
small bridges. He added that you should still be able to access the "village" by going to 
the "rest stop" on the highway and at the back of the rest stop is a logging road that will 
rejoin the Eve mainline just before the bridge on the upper Eve.  
 
As you are going in you may have notice the road on your right just before the bridge on 
the upper Eve. That's where the detour will rejoin the Eve main. Exactly where the rest 
stop is , is not exactly clear.  If anyone has more info on the rest stop and its location, 
please send it to Bruce Murray [drbm@shaw.ca] 
 
cheers 
Basher 
 


